
ITEM 5iii 

CABINET RESPONSE TO COUNCIL OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE 
 
DIGITAL TRANSFORMATION PROGRESS UPDATE 

(considered by COSC on 4 March 2015) 
 
COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATIONS: 

That the Cabinet Member for Business Services works with the Leader of the Council and 
partner organisations to encourage all relevant partners and stakeholders to share data for 
use within the systems. 
 
 
RESPONSE:  
 
As highlighted by the Committee, engagement of Partners (e.g. Health and Districts and 
Borough Councils) is a key part of the next stages of the Vulnerable Adults project to ensure 
the inclusion of necessary data in the event of an emergency incident. The project team, with 
the help of the project board, chaired by the Head of Emergency Management are engaging 
with the relevant partners through existing networks and are pro-actively targeting key health 
providers. The Cabinet Member for Business Services fully supports this engagement 
programme, representing the project at a Member level where needed and will monitor 
progress. 
 

David Hodge / Denise Le Gal 
Leader of the Council / Cabinet Member for Business Services 
24 March 2015 
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